Middle Chare Medical Group
Patient Participation Group Meeting
Tuesday 14th June 2016
Attendance:

Becky Hutchinson (Assistant Manager), Kelsey Stoddart (Trainee Assistant Manager), Mr & Mrs McPhail (patients), Mrs McArthur (patient), Mr Brewis (patient), Mr Simpson (patient), Mrs Storey (patient) and Mrs Proctor (patient).
Apologies:

Paul Weddle (Practice Manager) and Mr High (patient)
Discussions topics:
1. Update from last meeting and CQC response
A member of the CQC board was present at the last meeting and the group was thanked for their high praise and good work. The group was informed that all for surgeries received an overall result of ‘Good’. The group was surprised that Middle chare surgery didn’t get ‘Outstanding’ but it was explained that there wasn’t anything else that could have been done and that everyone had worked above and beyond to help. 
2. Friends and Family Test- Elephant Kiosk
The group was asked if they’d like to see the result of the Friends and Family test and the group feels that this would be beneficial to them. It was also brought to light that some members of the group were not aware that Middle chare had an Elephant Kiosk and that maybe we should look at better advertising or consider moving the Kiosk to a more obvious location in the surgery; but they are aware that we are limited due to space and power supply areas within the surgery.  
3. Linda Bright
The group was informed that we have a new advanced nurse practitioner who started approximately two weeks ago; triages and visits on a morning and sees patients on an afternoon, as a trial period. She’s very knowledgeable in Palliative care and can prescribe. 
4. North Durham Patient Reference Group
The group was asked if they would be interested in attending this event with Paul Weddle; the general feel of the group, as a couple of members had attended in the past, was that they felt it wasn’t worth their while and that attendees, for example the consultants, were just there as they had to be rather than interested it was brought up. Although Mrs Proctor said if Paul really wanted someone to go that she wouldn’t mind attending. 
5. Group comments 
It was brought up by a group member that there had been a new diabetes service started to where GPs were to see which of their patients would be eligible; we are not aware which service this maybe and Paul will have to look into this and hopefully get back to the group regarding this in the next meeting. 
Online Patient Access- a member of the group had concerns that in his appointment history there were a few appointments showing up with Dr Rickard that he never actually attended and had never seen or asked to see Dr Rickard before- Becky will look into this for him and let him know. However overall Patient Access received praise form the group members. 
Friday 16th Sept 2016 – 1pm

